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BVI Finance is a monthly publication providing updates regarding developments in the British
Virgin Island’s financial services industry.
In this industry news update, experienced BVI practitioner Peter Tyers-Smith provides a
synopsis of recent trends in the recognition and enforcement of cross-border insolvency
judgments in the BVI, particularly in the context of U.S. judgments in the BVI.
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